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The public is reminded that criminal defendants are presumed innocent until the 

government is able to prove its charges in court beyond a reasonable doubt. 
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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Investigating Accident 

 
On March 27, 2019 at approximately 12:35 p.m., Kendall County Sheriff’s Deputies responded to 

the 2000 Block of Bristol Ridge Road, Bristol, for a report of a single vehicle accident.  

 

An investigation revealed that Kate Paolinelli, a 37 year old female from the 2000 Block of 

Cannonball Trail, was northbound on Bristol Ridge Road, when her vehicle left the roadway, and 

rolled over before striking a utility pole.  

 

Ms. Paolinelli was airlifted to a local trauma center, and a 9 year old passenger was transported to a 

local hospital by Bristol Kendall EMS.  Both individuals sustained non-life threatening injuries.  

 

Ms Paolinelli was cited for failure to reduce speed to avoid an accident, and operating an uninsured 

motor vehicle.  

 

Bristol Ridge Road was closed for a short period of time while the utility pole was repaired and for 

the investigation, however it is now open.  
       

mailto:bharl@co.kendall.il.us

